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Thought for the Day: Christy Devoe Roving Mic: Donna Montana

Today: Julie Ormerod CCCFPD, “Fire Safety”

Rotary Dues Notices: Your annual Rotary dues
are due by June 15, 2017 for the Rotary fiscal
year of 2017-2018. The dues and other fees, and
payment instructions are explained on the
invoice sent to you by email from Doug
Switzer. If you have not received an email
notice, please contact Doug.

Demotion Party for President Bruce Tuesday,
June 27th at 6 pm - 9 pm Boundary Oak.
Sign up at the weekly meeting OR if you will
not be at an upcoming meeting to register, then
email dess.rotary@gmail.com with your RSVP,
how many guests, and your meal preference of
either Herb Marinated Pork Tenderloin, Potato-
Crusted Alaskan Cod, or Stuffed Vegetarian
Roasted Peppers. $35 pp includes a lovely
salad, Grand Marnier dessert cake, 2 wine
bottles at each table, and an evening of Rotary
fun and fellowship! No host bar. Send your
check to "Rotary Club of Walnut Creek", PO
Box 4191, Walnut Creek, CA 94596 by June
15th.

District 5160 Annual Awards and Installation
Dinner, Sat July 8th, 5-9pm, Woodland
Community Center 2001 East Street
Woodland CA. The theme for this year is a
Western Hoedown, so come join the fun in your
western duds. No Host Bar. Dinner Cost: $40
per person, or $50 after June 15th.

Signup Now to Host our Exchange Student
from Tokyo-Kohoku Japan, Ms Yuri Hitomi,
from Aug 6 to 25. Yuri is 19, and a forest
science and garden construction major at Nihon
University.

Fellowship Events: See Jonathan Bishop to
sign up to host a fun fellowship event for Club
members, family, and friends.

Paul Harris Fellow Recognition #7 for Rod
Uffindell. Rod recently finished his 7th $1000 in
contributions to the Rotary Foundation of RI.
Our Club has contributed $23,000 to RI this
year, our best year ever.

Recognitions: The Club Community
Foundation is providing scholarships to send
over 10 students and adults to Walton Woods
Camp run by Marty Larsen and family and
friends. Our Club sponsored Odyssey of the
Mind group from Northgate High School
achieved a 6th Place finish at the World Finals.

May Birthdays: Steve Derby, John
Gardner, and Lance Mendes.

May Anniversaries: Barry Crawford,
Rem Barnard, Wolf Heinritz, and Bryan
Yeh.

Upcoming Club Meetings and Events:.
June 13 Homelessness in Walnut Creek
June 20 President Bruce Johnson’s Rotary Year in Review
June 27 6pm-9pm Boundary Oak--Demotion Party for Bruce Johnson. $35 per person. See Dess Benedetto.


